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Comments: I'm an old retired USFS and NPS backcountry and Wilderness ranger/naturalist - heli-ski guide and
ski instructor in NOCA, but with more time in ONP including a sub-district where the PNWT goes through. So
that's how | got this email along with a jillion others that mostly get deleted. Trails need all the exposure they can
get, because we need lots more of them, along with way more maintenance, and places to stay along them - with
adequate sanitation. If the PNWT can encourage more hostels, hotels, inns, BnBs, and klampgrounds, along its
roaded sections, it could help alleviate the overcrowding, endemic to our parks and forests now. Without these it
would just add to the problem. For instance in ONP hostels are needed at Waterhold, Obstruction Point, and
Blue Peak, in my old subdistrict. ONF needs some as close as possible just to the east of ONP.



